




NHT is so grateful to have students share their time with 
our residents. Learning becomes engaging and purposeful  
for both residents and students. We have a number of 
students that come to us every year for their placements 
looking to learn about community life in retirement 
residences, industry best practices, and the latest trends in 
healthy living. 

Students bring with them an energy, warmth, and 
friendliness that supports everyone in our community. In 
turn, residents offer students their life long wisdom, insight 
and experiences. This is clearly a win-win opportunity for 
everyone here at NHT.

The students who are currently with us are: Ngawang, 
Lauren and Katie. Ngawang and Lauren come to us 
from George Brown College where they are studying 
Gerontology and Activation. Katie comes to us from the 
University of Guelph-Humber where she is taking Family 
and Community Social Services. They bring with them a 
number of diverse skills and a passion to work with residents. 

We trust that our students, through their placements, will 
gain a wonderful experience and build  valuable connections 
with those they meet. Next time you see them at NHT, 
make sure to say hello.  

If you have any questions about the students at NHT 
please call Cassie Wilhelm at 416-536-6111 or email her at  
Cassie.Wilhelm@NewHorizonsTower.com.

It’s been a wonderful 
experience getting to know 
the residents here. NHT is 
such a warm and inviting 

place to work.
KATIE

“
Ngawang • George Brown College

Lauren • George Brown College

Katie • University of Guelph - Humber

A win-win opportunity for students and residents



	 The View from here ...

APRIL  
22nd - Earth Day Lecture Series

26th - Spring Dinner & Royal Canadian 
Legion Band Performs 

 

MAY  
8th - Mother’s Day Luncheon

27th - Spring Planting Day 
 

JUNE  
 10th - Portugal Day

17th - Father’s Day BBQ

A Tradition of Caring a Legacy of Giving

Operating since 1974 as a charitable organization, New
Horizons Tower is committed to reinvest in the community
we serve, to enhance and enrich the lives of seniors who
choose to live here in the heart of Bloordale Village. Our 
grassroot support comes from our families, our volunteers, 
and financial contributions from friends and neighbours. 

Our Foundation provides financial assistance for those 
residents in need. To do this we rely on donations. We 
ask that you consider a contribution which will provide 
financial relief for residents unable to cover the total cost 
of Assisted Living. Your contribution is meaningful and 
the community benefits are immeasurable. It feels good 
to give. It feels even better to know that your gifts will 
continue to make a difference in the lives of seniors at 
NHT. 
 
For more information on how you can make a donation or 
leave a bequest, we invite you to call us today. 
 

Contact Us:	
New Horizons Tower
1140 Bloor Street West • 416-536-6111  
www.NewHorizonsTower.com

Take our Virtual Tour
http://goo.gl/maps/481P

“ Thank you for hosting such a nice event last 
evening. It is always a warm experience to 

visit. The food was great, the decorations a nice 
touch, and atmosphere warm and friendly. On 

behalf of Dad, my siblings and Sharon, we 
thank you for all of your kindness, patience, love 
and respect in the excellent care you give Dad; 

it’s deeply appreciated. Regards, John 

Come Join the Action! 


